Chief Executive’s Interactive Exchange
Question and Answer Session at LegCo
cancelled

As the Chief Executive, Mr John Lee, will pay a duty visit to Beijing
from tomorrow (December 11) to December 14, the Chief Executive's Interactive
Exchange Question and Answer Session originally scheduled to be held in the
Legislative Council (LegCo) from 10.30am to noon on December 12 will be
cancelled. The Administration Wing has issued a letter notifying the LegCo
Secretariat of the arrangement.
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